
 

 
 

 

May 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

Yorkshire Wildlife Park Trip 

We are writing to inform you that we would like to take your child on a trip to the Yorkshire Wildlife 

Park on Wednesday 10th July 2024. The trip will take place during school hours, leaving at 

approximately 8.50am and returning at 2.25pm. It is important that your child is on time for school 

as to not delay the trip. They will make their way home from school in the usual manner. We will 

update you if anything delays our return to school on the day, via text and/or phone call. 

The trip has been planned to support your child with their topic and Science learning next half term 

about animals. We have been doing lots of work in in school and would love for your child to have 

the opportunity to see some of these animals in real life and deepen their understanding. 

Payment Details 

The College will be funding the cost of the trip, including transportation. There will be no cost to 

parents/carers. Please give consent for your child to attend the visit via the School Gateway App by 

Friday 28th June 2024. 

Please ensure your child wears suitable clothing for walking around the park. This includes, sensible 

shoes, no heels e.g. trainers; a waterproof coat in case it rains; sun cream and hat if warm weather, 

etc. Please ensure they have a bag (rucksack is ideal) which they can carry their own belongings and 

a water bottle. Please inform College if you will be providing your child or if you would like College to 

provide this (lunch can be paid for via the School Gateway App).  

Students are advised to bring a packed lunch. Students receiving Free School Meals will be catered 

for and your child is asked to collect this from the KS3 Canteen prior to departure on the day.   

 

We will not be going in the gift shop or café, so please ensure your child does not bring any money. 

We are really looking forward to taking the children as they have worked hard, and it will be a lovely 

way to end the year.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 

Yours sincerely, 

A Sahman    

Miss A Sahman     

KS3 Resource Provision    

 

 

 


